
December 20, 2012   Lee Heritage Commission 

Flag Hill Winery:  Once again we discussed  Flag Hill Winery’s heritage easement. In questioning 

whether complete minutes should be made public, it was stressed that “minutes are meant to be a  

compilation of discussions, not a transcript.” 

There is some “cosmetic” work that we would like to see completed at Flag Hill. Some chimney work 

needs to be done. The “ell” needs considerable attention.  

Library: Discussion of the new library and community center being proposed. The library board would 

like to meet with us. Some of us feel that the Town Center should maintain the library and the Grange 

building.  

Next meeting will be January 18, 2013 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 


